
 

Dear Mr Rush 

 

Please accept this email as my submission in response to the proposal to alter the pricing 

metric for water supply, sewage services and stormwater drainage on the Central Coast. 

 

Many residents of the Mangrove Mountain Districts have received notification via a letter 

from Central Coast Councils, Jay Spare, proposing significant changes to the charges applied 

for Drainage services. 

The calculation proposed has alarmed the residents and whilst the opportunity to apply for a 

“Low Impact” assessment is noted, there are no protocols, as yet to define “Low Impacts”. 

 

I believe it would be prudent to require the proposal from Central Coast Council to specify 

the criteria for assessment prior to making the application to Ipart. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Stephen and Elaine Raines 

Mangrove Mountain Residents 
 

 


